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Hawkesbury District  
Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to all of our      
students who represented our 
school at the District Athletics   
Carnival last Wednesday and 
again today. Once again your 
sportsmanship and school spirit 
shone bright. 
 

Special congratulations to     
Cheyenne who has made it to the 
Regional Carnival for placing first 
in discus and shot put. Go you  
Super Southie! 
 

Again we appreciate your under-
standing and flexibility with the 
change of date due to wet weather 
conditions.   
 

 

Hawkesbury City  
Eisteddfod 

Congratulations to our Junior 
Choir, lead by Miss Alchin, who 
have once again won their        
category at the Hawkesbury      
Eisteddfod last Friday. They sang 
together as a beautiful and well 
rehearsed choir. 
      

Well done, Southies! 
 

Thank you 
Many thanks to Sue Hendry from 
HyerSense who has donated $200 
to our school. This money will go 
towards paying for our              
Mulitcultural Day performance 
coming up at the end of this term. 
We appreciate your support.  
 
 

Head Lice 
 

To assist us in the prevention of 
head lice spreading please ensure 
you check your children’s hair   
daily. If head lice or nits are found, 
please treat immediately. Refer to 
the Department of Health’s online 
resources for all head lice       
management and prevention  
strategies. 
 

Kinder Enrolments 2020 
We are busy organising our   
Kindergarten Orientation and 
Transition program which will 
begin early next term. If you 
have not yet enrolled your child 
for Kindergarten 2020, please 
collect an enrolment package 
from the office as soon as     
possible so that your child does 
not miss out on our Orientation 
and Transition program.  
 

If you have family or friends who 
have not yet enrolled, please 
encourage them to call, or drop 
in to the office,  as soon as    
possible.  

 

Newsletter Change 
With the intention of reducing our 
environmental footprint, we are 
bringing the Windsor South 
newsletter into the digital age.  
 

From next term, you will be able 
to access our online newsletter 
through the Skoolbag App or the 
parent and school Facebook 
page.  
 

Each fortnight, your Skoolbag 
App will notify you when the 
newsletter is uploaded and ready 
for viewing. So please ensure 
you have the notifications turned 
on. 
 

See the instructions below to 
ensure you have the latest     
version of the App on your     
device. 
 

For the rest of Term 3 you will 
receive a printed copy, but you 
will also be able to access the 
online version on the App or 
through Facebook. 
 

Printed copies will be available 
from the front office. Please note 
that paper copies of the newslet-
ter, from Term 4, will not have 
photos or advertisements includ-
ed. 

Belinda Bristol 
Acting Principal  

Calendar of Events 

Term 3 2019 

Mon Sept 9 Assembly - 3-4M 

Mon 2 - Fri 13 September - Swim School 

Mon  23 Assembly - 2-3H 

Thur  26 Multicultural Day 

Term 4 2019 

Mon Oct 14  Students return for Term 4 

Mon  21 Assembly - 5-6P 

Thus  24 9am - 11am Kinder Orientation 

Tues  29 
Year 5 Sports Gala Day -  
Windsor High School 

Thur  31 9am -11am Kinder Transition 

Thur  31  
Year 6 Windsor High School 
Transition Day 

Mon Nov 4 Assembly - 3-4U 

Thur  7 9am - 12pm Kinder Transition 

Fri  8 
Year 5 Industrial Arts - Windsor 
High School 

Mon  11 
10:45 - 11:05am -
Remembrance Day 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/
environment/headlice/Pages/
treatment.aspx 
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Awards 
Congratulations to our  

Award Winners: 

Adelaide Scarlett B, Allira D, Cooper C, Charlotte R. 

Norseman Cooper T, Ryan P, Tyeller D, Riley B. 

Alice 
Springs 

Taleikah H, Savannah K, Mason M, Samuel S. 

Coolangatta Isabella S, Noah A, Ivie-Grace S, Eden C. 

Hartley Ayden N, Bailey M, Santasha C, Jonty C. 

Melbourne Marie L. 

Undara Jed B, Mitchell T, Sophia S, Olivia H. 

Parkes David K, Ella C, Kyle B, Rhyle S. 

Tamworth Tyler R, Jacob F, Gracie M, Riley M. 

           Coffee Club 
 
 

Please come and join us for a cuppa and brekkie! 
 

NEXT BREKKIE:  24 September 
 

When:  Monthly - on a Tuesday 

  8:45 - 10am 

One time only Fun Fitness Session by 
an Instructor 

 

Where: Outside the Connected Classroom 
 

Why:  * To collaborate with other parents 
  and teachers. 
  * To learn how to help your child at 

  school. 

  *  To assist teachers with some small 

  jobs (like covering books). 

  * To learn about what is happening at 

  school. 

 

                   See you there! 

Multicultural Day 2019 
 

Students have been very busy in their classrooms this 
term learning about a country from around the world. We 
will come together to share our knowledge and celebrate 
Multicultural Day on Thursday 26th September (Week 
10).  
 
During this day, students are asked to dress in clothing 
that represents their country. They will visit classrooms to 
learn facts about other countries, perform and watch oth-
ers participating in an activity that relates to their country 
and then the day will end with a show  “From halfway 
around the world”.  
 
A note shall be coming home soon regarding payment for 
the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thankyou Mrs Carpenter and Miss Axiak 

Class Country 

KA Greece 

K/1N Scotland 

1/2A Mexico 

1/2C The Netherlands 

2/3H Germany 

3/4M Samoa 

3/4U Italy 

5/6P France 

5/6T New Zealand 

PBL Super Southies 
 

Hayley B 
For being a responsible 
learner with reading 

 
 
 

 
Mason M 

For being a safe learner in the class-
room and continually cleaning up after 

others 

 
 
 
Emme G 
For being a respectful 
learner and always being 
polite to others 
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Fathers' Day Stall 

Thank you to everyone for your support with the Fathers' Day stall, Fathers' Day Raffle & Fathers' Day Guessing Competition. The P & C 
raised $140.35 from these events after all expenses were paid.  

Mrs Pollock enjoyed drawing the raffle for the P & C and the winners from the Fathers' Day Raffle were: 

1st - Xaiver M 

2nd - Amber M 

3rd - Mitchell T 

The winner of the Fathers' Day Guessing Competition was: 

Emalia C 

Congratulations to all the winners. 

Krispy Kreme Doughnut Fundraiser 

Last week the students received the note and order form for the P & C Krispy Kreme Doughnut Fundraiser. There are two different 
varieties of doughnut boxes for sale. Original Glazed Dozen for $19.00 per box and Classic Assorted Dozen for $23.00 per box. I hope 
everyone is enjoying collecting some orders for the doughnuts. All orders and money need to be returned to the school office no later 
than Wednesday 25th September 2019. 

The Krispy Kreme Doughnuts will be handed out to our students on Thursday 17th October 2019 (Week 1, Term 4). The students may 
need to be picked up on this day to transport the doughnuts home from school safely. 

Uniform Shop News 

For the first 4 weeks of Term 4, the Uniform Shop will be open from the Canteen with the same days (Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 
8:15-9am). 

There will be limited stock available such as Shirts, Skorts, Hats & Shades during this time. 

The Uniform Shop will re open as per usual in the Cottage on Wednesday 13th November 2019 (Week 5, Term 4) with all uniform stock 
available.  I thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

Thank you again to everyone for your continued support 

Sharon Muir 

P & C President 

P & C News 

Congratulations to the following students on completing this year's Premier's Reading 
Challenge: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all students in the K-2 classes who have 
successfully completed the challenge through their weekly Li-
brary lessons. Mrs McLeod has logged their books for them.  

 

Violet Q Laylah S Ruby B 

Alexia G Sophia S Katelyn A 

Haley D Isaac F Jeremy H 

Luke M Rebecca M Rhyle S 

Tamara W-P Hayden A Ella C 

Samuel D Teagan D Jaileesha I 

David K Riley M Cheyenne M 

Gracie M Emma M Kaleb R 

Charbel R Cameron S  
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